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P.R.No.109/2023                              Date:  03.10.2023 

Press Release 

Chennai Metro Rail Administration: Repair Work on Arcot Road Progressing 

Rapidly, Anticipated Completion within a Week 

 CHENNAI, TAMIL NADU, India – October 3, 2023 – The Chennai Metro Rail 

Administration (CMRL) today informed that repair work on Arcot Road, the main road 

connecting Porur, Vadapalani, and Kodambakkam, is progressing rapidly and is 

anticipating completion all of the repair works within a week. 

 CMRL contractor, Larsen & Toubro, is working on the road repair work in the 

areas of Vadapalani, Saligramam, Saligramam Kitangu, Valasaravakkam, Alwar 

Thirunagar, Karambakkam, and Alapakkam. 

 Arcot Road in the Valasaravakkam area has been damaged due to overflowing 

sewer water, occasional rains, and other departmental works on the roadside. 

CMWSSB and Larsen & Toubro are working together to clean the sewage water that 

fills the Manhole. 

 In addition to road repair work, road levelling works will also be carried out on 

Arcot Road from Kodambakkam to Porur. The contractor has also started the work of 

replacing the barricades near the end of the metro rail pillar works. 

The CMRL has assured commuters that the repair work will be completed as 

soon as possible, and that they will do their best to minimize any inconvenience 

caused. 

 Commuters Advised to Plan Their Travel in Advance: Commuters are advised 

to plan their travel in advance during the period of the road repair works. There may 

be traffic restrictions in some areas, and commuters may experience delays. 

 CMRL apologizes for any inconvenience caused and thanks commuters for 

their understanding. 
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